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M180 urgent essential maintenance
What are we doing?
A-one+ working on behalf of Highways England will be carrying out resurfacing work on the westbound carriageway of the M180 between junctions 3 and 1.
Why are we doing it?
The carriageway is deteriorating and urgently requires deep surface renewal and joint repairs to provide drivers with safer and smoother journeys. 
When will this work take place?
We’re starting work on Saturday 27 June 2020 and aiming to complete by Sunday 19 July weather and circumstances permitting. 
What does this mean for you?
To carry out this work safely and as quickly as possible while limiting disruption we’ll need to use a variety of closures.
· Full overnight closures westbound between junctions 3 to 1 from 27 June to 14 July
· 24/7 closures of westbound junction 2 entry and exit slip roads from Saturday 4 July to Tuesday 14 July
· Single lane overnight running westbound between junctions 3 to 1 from Wednesday 15 July to Sunday 19 July
· Single lane daytime running westbound between junctions 3 to 1 from Monday 29 June to Sunday 12 July
· For safety there will be 50mph speed restrictions when the carriageway is down to a single lane

Fully signed diversions will be in place authorised by local authorities and police taking you off the M180 at junction 3 following the A18 and re-joining the M180 at junction 1.
Additional Information
We’ll need to use noisy equipment to carry out the work, but we’ll work with our partners to do what we can to limit the disruption while completing the work as quickly as possible. We apologise in advance for any inconvenience.
Covid-19
The message from Highways England is “We'll have strict safeguarding measures on site to prevent the spread of COVID19 and will be closely monitoring the ongoing situation.  
We will continue to follow all the latest government advice and will adapt our plans to take account of any changes, keeping our workforce and road users safe.”
If work does need to stop, closing the site safely for an unlimited period may take us two or three days but we’ll try and complete the closure as quickly as possible. We’ll re-open as soon as it’s safe to do so and complete the work as planned.
How to contact us
You can find out further details about the closure on Highways England’s website https://highwaysengland.co.uk or by following @HighwaysYorks on Twitter.
 If you would like to discuss this scheme, or need further information, please contact Highways England 0300 123 5000 or email info@highwaysengland.co.uk.
Yours faithfully
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Karen Gaunt - Customer and Stakeholder Relations
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